
Principal’s Update  

Term 1 Week 7 

10th March, 2020 

Dear Parents 

Broken Bay Swimming Carnival 

Good luck to Emma West who is representing St Cecilia’s and the 

Central Coast in the Broken Bay Swimming carnival tonight at 

Mingara. We know you will do us proud Emma. 

 

 

School Disco 

The school disco is on this Friday night from 

5:30 to 7:30pm. We hope as many of you as 

possible are able to join us. 

 

 

Kinder and Year 6 Families Parish Mass 

Thank you to the Kinder and Year 6 families who were able to be at the St Cecilia's Parish Mass on 

Saturday night. Thank you to Fr Alex and the parishioners for such a lovely welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

Uniform: It is lovely to see our children so well presented in the St Cecilia’s School uniform. It is a 

lovely uniform and it is a great representation of our school. Just a gentle reminder that it is 

important for our children to wear the correct uniform including the correct socks. Sports socks 

should be plain white and not have any logos on them. 



Shoes: While children can wear any colour or style of jogger on sports day, they must wear black 

leather style shoes with their regular school uniform. I do understand there are a variety of black 

jogger style shoes but these are not appropriate for the school uniform. 

Hair: All children, including boys, with hair longer than shoulder length should have it tied back. 

Nits are always a problem in school and this rule is to help reduce the risk of your child getting them. 

Jewellery: We have noticed an increase in the number of children wearing necklaces and other 

pieces of jewellery. These pieces are beautiful and often have sentimental value attached to them.  

We have, on several occasions, had very upset children because they have lost their jewellery, this is 

one of the reasons children are not allowed to wear them to school. We also don’t allow jewellery 

for WHS reasons. During play and sport, necklaces and other pieces of jewellery can get caught and 

cause injury.   

Thank you so much for your support in reminding your children of these school uniform rules. 

Families in Need 

At the present time we have some families in need of St Cecilia’s proven generosity. If you can 

donate a cooked meal, either frozen or fresh to help these families, please do so. Thank you again 

for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yvette Owens 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


